
Ilwaco Parks and Recreation Commission 

Meeting: 9/12/17 
Attendees:  Jarrod karnofski, Nick Haldeman, Vinessa Karnofski 
 
 
Meeting Minutes 9-12-17 

• Two-four permanent Garbage cans using the design Holly Beller and Dave McKee 
suggest, green or brown preferred. 

• Two Dog waste disposal stations, picture suggestion supplied. 
• Suggestion:  Reservations of the picnic shelter shall be first come, first serve.  Keep it 

simple and reduce headache.  This is what Long Beach does and they have not had 
any issues.  Typically, people realize you are setting up for a big event and move 
willingly.  However, City should post a sign letting the public know that the picnic 
area is available for events first come, first serve and bathroom keys are available at 
city hall (something of that nature). 

• Suggestion:  Bathrooms should be open during the day, Mon-Sun 9-4. 
• Vinessa needs to complete a banner design recognizing park donors.  This will be a 

temporary appreciation notice. 
• Nick will find out about trees from gardener in Vancouver. 
• Would like to complete and close out the park project in 2017.   

 

Meeting with Ben and Holly 9-25-17 

• The ADA shoulder needs to be filled in and packed down with small gravel to meet 
ADA requirements.  Holly said she would work with city crews to complete that and 
the access point near the swing sets. 

• The Mayor also has a contact for free trees.  Just let him know what kind we want. 
• David Jensen also has a contact for trees and possibly other park structures. 

 

 


